
ARTEE Interaction in MIB on 25.02.1999 Issue after 

DoEXP Advise 

     

          As we informed earlier, the file about whether to treat the 25/2/1999 scales 

as Upgradation or not was sent to DoEXP is back to MIB. As per our information 

DoEXP has asked Hon'ble MIB to take appropriate action. 

 

          In the light of this development sensing the urgency of the matter. ARTEE 

today (06.09.17)  had a detailed interaction at various levels in Hon'ble MIB. It is 

reminded to the authorities that there is an Absolute Stay on issuing any adverse 

order on the order of 08.09.2014 by MIB. 

          All other positive aspects are also discussed. ARTEE is continuously 

following the issue.  

Click here for  Representation Submitted by ARTEE. 

Click here Mail Sent to Authorities. 

Central Office. 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/Letter_to_MIB_dated_060917.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/Mail_to_MIB_dated_060917.pdf

